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January 31, 2022

Mr. Keith D. Moore, CEO
KDM & Associates, LLC
300 New Jersey Avenue NW
Washington, DC  20001

Re:  NABWIC/MBDA FPC Resource Partnership

Dear Mr. Moore,  

The National Association of Black Women in Construction (NABWIC) is honored
to be a resource partner with the Minority Business Development Agency’s 
(MBDA) Federal Procurement Center.  It is our mission to make sure our NABWIC 
members have access to the highest level of opportunities from the Bipartisan 
Infrastructure Law and federal procurement contracts.  We see this relationship 
as a steppingstone for our members who are stakeholders in their communities 
around our great country.  This is a wonderful opportunity for them to
strengthen their businesses and a chance to build back our local economies 
stronger and better than before the pandemic.

We have enlisted our membership to utilize the services of the Federal 
Procurement Center (FPC).  We have circulated the client welcome letter and the 
request for company capability form.  We are also increasing our membership 
activities to ensure we have a continuous flow of participation in this effort.

We want to help you meet the goals of the FPC by continuing our outreach 
programs to Black Women in construction.  We are also looking forward to 
participating in grant activity that will strengthen our ability to grow and manage 
our membership for opportunities such as this.    

Thank you and we look forward to a successful year.

Sincerely,

Ann McNeill, Chairman 
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OUR MISSION

NABWIC was founded to 
increase the national 
awareness of Black 
Women in the construction 
industry.  

Our charge is to:
Advocate for Black women-
owned construction businesses 
for contract opportunities. 
Create strategic environments 
that support educational,
entrepreneurial, professional,
and social network 
connections.
Train the next generation of 
Black women and minorities in 
the construction industry.


